
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Champaign Park District Board of 

Commissioners may attend a training hosted by the Illinois Association of Park 

Districts. The training will be held at: 

Champaign Park District
Bresnan Meeting Center

706 Kenwood Road 
Champaign, Illinois 61820

Tuesday, June 27, 2023
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Champaign Park District Board of Commissioners 


